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Our family opposes an additional 4% tax on tires.  Tires are expensive enough 

without being charged additional taxes for mass transit and environmental programs.  

Where we live, there is no mass transit. If citizens in metro areas would like more 

funding to go to the Tire Pollution and Rail Transit Fund, then they should find a way 

to raise funds for it without charging citizens in rural areas of Oregon.  


